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University of Cambridge, UK
Leo Otsuki

It was an absolute honour to receive an invitation to speak at the 14th
ISS. T cannot give enough credit to the Kyoto University students, postdocs and
professors who gave all of the guest speakers such a warm welcome and hosted a
world class event. The quality and diversity of the research was stunning and the
atmosphere vibrant and stimulating. The energy I felt from everyone at the poster
sessions in particular was inspiring. The retreat at the Kansai Seminar House was
the ‘icing on the cake’ ; such an ideal way to make new friends in a more infor—
mal setting. My only complaint is that I
did not want to leave afterwards! All of
this was of course only made possible
through the hard work of the ISS organ—
ising committee — both the students and
the members of faculty. All I can say is
thank you — I hope that the ISS will
continue to enjoy as much success in the
years to come. May the Force of Science
always be with you.

Memorial University of Newfoundland, Canada

Victoria Linehan

I had an amazing experience at the 14th International Student Seminar at
Kyoto University. It was a wonderful opportunity to grow as a scientist by experi-
encing research from many different fields. The caliber of the presentations and
posters was outstanding and so I was very
honoured to be able to present among such
distinguished scientists. Additionally, I
am so grateful to the ISS committee for
their hospitality and friendship and for
all the opportunities to experience such a
beautiful and exciting culture. This has
been the best experience of my graduate
program and I will cherish the memories
that I have made at this conference for
the rest of my life.
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